
The City of Toronto holds public consultations as one way to engage residents in the life of their city. 
We invite you to get involved. 

Renew Golden Mile 

Community Consultation Meeting #3 

Join us on Tuesday, June 26th for a Community Consultation Meeting and help plan for the future 
of the Golden Mile!  

Meeting Details 

    

The Eglinton Crosstown Light Rail Transit (LRT) is being constructed along Eglinton Avenue, from 
Weston Road to Kennedy Road.  When the LRT opens in 2021, it will pass through the Golden Mile 
area.  There will be five surface LRT stops between Victoria Park Avenue and Birchmount Road.   

The City of Toronto Planning Division is undertaking a 
Golden Mile Secondary Plan Study in advance of the 
opening of the Eglinton Crosstown LRT.  The intent of 
this Study is to develop a vision and planning 
framework to guide future development of the Golden 
Mile area.  The Study area includes lands north and 
south of Eglinton Avenue East, between Victoria Park 
Avenue and Birchmount Road.  The Study is expected 
to be completed in early 2019.  

Join us at the Community Consultation Meeting to 
participate in Phase 2 of the Study, which will include: 

 an update on the status of the Study;

 the emerging street and block network;

 three potential development alternatives (including
open space, land uses and built form);

 opportunities for local residents, employees,
businesses and landowners to provide feedback; and

 next steps for the Study.

Tuesday, June 26, 2018     
6:30 pm Open House 
7:00 - 9:00 pm Community Meeting 

Wilmar Heights Event Centre - Encore Hall 
963 Pharmacy Ave 
Entrance at the rear (via Elm Bank Rd) 



 

 

Renew Golden Mile 
 
Further Information  
 
For further information on the Golden Mile Secondary Plan Study, please refer to the contact 
information below or visit https://www.toronto.ca/city-government/planning-development/planning-
studies-initiatives/golden-mile-secondary-plan-study/ 
 
Emily Caldwell  Councillor Michelle Holland Councillor Michael Thompson 
Planner, City Planning Ward 35, Scarborough Southwest  Ward 37, Scarborough Centre 
Emily.Caldwell@toronto.ca Councillor_Holland@toronto.ca Councillor_Thompson@toronto.ca 
(416) 396-4927  (416) 392-0213      (416) 397-9274  
      
The Golden Mile Secondary Plan Study Area is located adjacent to Wards 31 & 34.  You may also contact 
Councillor Janet Davis, Ward 31, Beaches-East York at (416) 392-4035 or Councillor_Davis@toronto.ca; or 
Councillor Denzil Minnan-Wong, Ward 34, Don Valley East at (416) 397-9256 or Councillor_Minnan-
Wong@toronto.ca. 

 

Notice to correspondents 
 
Information will be collected in accordance with the Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection 
of Privacy Act.  With the exception of personal information, all comments will become part of the 
public record. 
 
Our public meeting locations are wheelchair/mobility device accessible.  Other reasonable 
accommodation or assistive services for persons with disabilities may be provided with adequate 
notice.  Please contact Emily Caldwell, at 416-396-4927, Emily.Caldwell@toronto.ca with your 
request.  The City of Toronto is committed to taking the necessary steps to insure compliance with 
the Accessibility for Ontarians with Disabilities Act, 2005. 
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